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All Gaming Licensees and Othr t I~erested Persons 
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Listing of Individuals who have been Denied a Gaming License, been 
Found Unsuitable for Licensure or had a Gaming License or Finding 
of Suitability Revoked by the Nevada Gaming Commission 

In accordance with NRS 463.174, which requires that the State Gaming Control Board (Board) 
make available to licensees a list of individuals who have been denied a license, been found 
unsuitable or had a license or finding of suitability revoked by the Nevada Gaming 
Commission , please find an updated list on the Board 's website http://gaming.nv.gov. 

The list has been updated to reflect the addition of Robert Nelson Patterson as a 
denied applicant; which took place at the Nevada Gaming Commission meeting on 
February 24, 2011 . 

As the Commission enters additional denials, revocations or findings of unsuitability, the list 
will again be updated and available on the Board 's website. 

Should you require further information on specific individuals, please contact the Board's 
Executive Secretary, Brian Duffrin , in Carson City at (775) 684-7750 for assistance in acquiring 
transcripts of hearings or other public information that may be available regarding the listed 
individuals. 
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